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Welcome to LVFC HD Newsletter! 

 
New Year’s Eve Midnight Prayer and New Year 

Celebration 
  

"Declaration to Heaven Ceremony"  
Midnight Prayer  

at 11:00 pm on December 31 at CHG 
  

 
Offer gratitude for the past year and set a foundation for a successful new year th
rough our resolutions.  
  

New Year's celebration  
at 12:00 noon on January 1, 2022 at IPEC. 

 
Food, Yut, Games, Prizes, Fellowship,bounce house 

  
You can still register 

but please submit it as soon as possible! 

 
  

 

 

 
  
  

 

 

 
  

 
  

 LV Community 
Website 
  

LVFC Sermon 



 

 

 
  

  
There will be NO Sunday Service this week. See you 

at the New Years' events! 
  
  

 
  
Meet Ups - 5th Week of December 

 
  
Matching Congratulations 
On December 20th Abby Richardson and Mitsuhide Abe had their commitment 
ceremony with family in Los Angeles 

 

 
 

  
Zen Curry Cup Winner 
Congratulations Torao Ota on winning this month's Zen Curry Cup Smash Bro's 
Tournament! 

Themes for 2021 

 DP life: Create 
a life you love, the 
one that God always 
wanted you to have 

Updates on 
Blessing & Family 
Ministry. 
  

Resources for 
Tribal Messiahs 
  

LVFC meeting 
minutes 
  
  
  

 
  

Tribal 
Messiahship Card 
  

 Membership 
Form   
  

 

  

 infolvfc@gmail.
com 
  

Registor or 
Update your own 
and your family birth 
date 
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Shining City Report 12/26 
Las Vegas Rescue Mission

 

 
  

 
  
•  For True Mother’s health, safety and victory  
  
•  For the Firm Establishment of Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community  
  
•  Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community In-reach condition from July 11th 2021 to 
April 13th 2022 
 
•   Please keep brother Jonathan McDaniel in your prayers. He completed the 
operation safely and is recovering at home. 
 

 

 
  
  
 

 

 

  
 

   

 


